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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments. State forests and the state forest 

conservation plan are important to me and I don’t want to see them scrapped. We 

need to increase protections for wildlife and nature, and decrease clearcuts. We need 

to do things that store carbon, not release it. Oregon’s forests are very important to 

me as a place to hike and explore, and as a habitat for wildlife. 

 

I urge you to oppose this bill. Please don’t let it pass out of committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Erika Bury 


